TO: MAXIMO C. LANDRITO
PENR Officer, Romblon
MIMAROPA Region
ATTENTION: THE CHAIRMAN
Bids and Awards Committee
FROM: BIENVENIDO A. CACATIAN, JR.
Consultant / Geodetic Engineer
Date: 21 June 2021
RE: MOTION FOR RECONSIDERATION
X X

MOTION FOR RECONSIDERATION

This is in relation to the resuit of the Notice of Evaluation of Ranking in the Engagement

of Services for the Demarcation of Mt. Guiting-Guiting Natural Park Sibuyan, Romblon as
Legislated Terrestrial Protected Area under the NIPAS conducted by your Office.

In your evaluation, | have noted the following observations, to wit:

. The score of 100% you gave to the 1* ranked bidder. With due respect, | have in the past

participated in numerous public biddings in different government agencies and never had |
encountered a rating of 100% for any bidder. This is quite impossible as it implies that all
members of the Bids and Awards Committee had the same thinking or, if not, only one (1)
member did the evaluation.

Also, no Geodetic Engineer was included either as BAC or TWG member. Again, with due
respect, the undersigned believes that no proper evaluation could be arrived at without the
participation of a technical man such as a Geodetic Engineer. For how could the BAC
evaluated the Technical Proposals specifically the methodology if no one who is
knowledgeable in static survey which is a compulsory requirement of the project, is there
to guide the evaluation team in that regard?

Finally, in the Financial Proposal under the Breakdown of Remuneration Per Activity, the
names of personnel with their specific position were not indicated, in conformity with the
submitted Organizational Chart, TPF 5, TPF 7 and TPF 8. In our observation during the
opening of Financial Proposal, in the Breakdown of Remuneration Per Activity, no names
were indicated, only their positions, which should be enough basis for disqualification.

On the basis of the above observations, | respectfully seek reconsideration of the BAC's

evaluation of the ranking of bidders for the above-mentioned project and to consider me as
qualified enough to be favoured by the BAC with such accreditation as the one who would
undertake such project.

For your most kind consideration.

BAC Surveying and Titling Services
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Copy furnished thru email:

1,

Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA, Roxas Bivd., Manila
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph




